
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 20th June 2025  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

Last Week 

Christian Value – Sonia for showing 
independence in all areas. 
 
Curriculum Award – Archie for being 
an amazing role model. 
 
Star Writer – Dorka for an excellent 
balanced argument. 
 

This Week 

Christian Value – Eva -Mae for 

understanding the power of 

forgiveness. 

 

Curriculum Award – Mia for great 

teamwork in science reflecting light 

 

Star Writer – Charlie for his 

exceptional guide to pickpocketing. 
 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

 
Notices  

Swimming lessons begin this Monday 23rd June for two weeks. Please 
ensure that children bring a towel, swim costume/shorts, swim hat and 
goggles (if they have them) in a separate bag for this period. We will be 

travelling to Fulwood Leisure Centre by bus provided by the council. 
 

 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 
23rd June – 4th July – Swimming lessons at Fulwood LC. 

Thurs 3rd July – Year 6 transition day for most schools. 

Thurs 10th July – Year 6 Enterprise Fair @ 1:30pm 

Fri 11th July – Bend the Rules day. 

Sun 13th July – Year 6 Leaver’s Service at St Christopher’s 10:30am. 

Mon 14th July – Year 6 Leavers Play @ 6pm in school. 

Mon 21st July – KS2 Disco 6:15-7:15pm 

Tues 22nd July – Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly in school @ 10am. 

 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Class News 

As predicted, the last two weeks have passed very quickly and 
the children are now less than 5 weeks away from the end of 
their time at Lea Endowed. If you look at the Key Dates you will 
see there is still much to do! 

In the first week of this term, the Showcase was a great 
success - it was lovely to see so many parents working 
alongside their children to produce some impressive Oba 
masks by tooling foil.  

Our English learning has continued to build on the children’s 
knowledge of Charles Dickens. Was Fagin good, bad or in the 
middle? This question was answered in great detail by Class 5 
through a balanced discussion last week. This week they have 
excelled in writing a guide to pickpocketing (sorry Mrs 
Seagrave!) from Dodger to Oliver. Every child had Dodger’s 
voice – my favourite line has to be Jenson’s, “Don’t go ‘round 
pickin’ off poor people ‘cause the only thing you’ll find is a 
ticket to the gallows.” 

In Science we studied how light reflects off all objects so that 
we can see them. We then investigated how we could use 
mirrors to enable light to go round a corner. This required 
great teamwork and a good deal of patience setting the 
mirrors up. 

Now we are focusing our efforts on speaking and listening 
skills through the Leaver’ production. Every child in the class 
has lines to learn so any help with this is much appreciated. 
Maybe the children could say their words from the top of the 
stairs?! 

Please note that we are swimming for the next two weeks – 
please see Notices for more information. 

Mr Pratley 
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